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March 27, 2023 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

 

Peace and all Good!  I pray that each of you are experiencing a 

renewal of spirit as you journey during this Lenten Season 

toward an Easter promise of hope and peace. 

 

Attached to this email, you will find the updated listing of the directory of the IFC-TOR.  

As in all things, it is only as accurate as the data submitted by the membership.  Some 

accounts have not been updated for many years since no new information has been 

received.  Other accounts are up to date with new leadership information.  If you know 

of any errors, please notify Sr. Margherita as she can update the online directory. 

 

In addition to the pdf version of this directory, there is also an online version in the 

members only section. This is updated frequently as new elections take place or 

addresses change and we are notified of the changes.   

 

May you continue to be blessed in your ministry of service and may you experience a 

deep and lasting peace during the remaining season of Lent into a joyous Easter 

season.  

 

In peace, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sister Frances Marie Duncan, OSF 

President  IFC-TOR  

 
 

 


